REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT

INVITATION TO THE PUBLIC

The Department of Budget and Management (DBM) Canteen Committee is in the
process of selecting a private concessionaire that shall operate and manage the DBM
Canteen, located at the ground floor of DBM Boncodin Hall, General Solano Street,
San Miguel, Manila, with an area of approximately four hundred (400) square meters;

Interested parties, which are: a) duly registered sole proprietorships, partnerships,
corporations or cooperatives; b) with a net worth of at least One Million Pesos
(P1,000,000.00); and c) with at least one (1) year of business operations,
characterized by good quality service, goodwill and/or good record in the food service
industry, are hereby invited to participate in the selection process to be conducted
in an open and competitive manner.

A Preliminary Conference open to all interested parties shall be held on January 22,
2020, 9:00AM, at the AS Conference Room, G/F DBM Building III, Gen. Solano
Street, San Miguel, Manila. Information about the timeline of the selection process,
eligibility documents and other requirements, terms and conditions of the contract,
and other essential details shall be discussed during the said Preliminary Conference.

For further information, please contact the DBM Canteen Committee Secretariat
through:

Mr. David B. Mateo
DBM Canteen Committee/AS-General Services Division

E-mail address: dmateo@dbm.gov.ph
Telephone Numbers: 8657-3300 local 3107 or 3119

Approved:

THEA MARIE COR,*NE F. PALARCA

Director, Administrative Service
Vice-Chairperson, DBM Canteen Committee
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